
                                    INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION COMMITTEE REPORT   MD8 

                                                                 February 1, 2025 

The International Convention Committee met via online correspondence he week of 

January 19th all seven members participating.  All were reminded of the venue change 

To Orlando, Florida. 

No change to the parade uniform and the Midwest Breakfast information has not yet 

Been received but the Committee already has authorized paying for the cost of each 

Attendee. 

The design of the Orlando mini pin was approved and 450 were ordered.  Any existing 

2025 State pins be sold at the State Convention. 

Respectfully Submitted 

Lion Merle Dutt 


